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November 15, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: False Alarm – Acct #  
 
Dear : 
 
Please disregard the letter you received from the City of Mesa dated November 6, 2017 or 
November 8, 2017 stating you had an outstanding debt owed for False Alarms. Many of these 
letters did not contain accurate amounts owed due to an error on our part. If you have a false 
alarm debt with the City, a corrected correspondence will be mailed at a later date.  
 
Please accept our sincere apology for any stress or inconvenience this letter may have caused.   
 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
LeeAnne Cardenas 
Tax Audit & Collections Administrator 
480-644-8173 
Leeanne.cardenas@mesaaz.gov 
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